
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cedar 
Summer 1 
Olympics 

 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
This half term’s topic is ‘The Olympics’. If you get chance at home, please watch the events and 
discuss where the Olympics is being held and traditions of the games. This will reinforce the 
children’s learning from school. 
 
Please continue to read with your child at least 3 times a week and complete your child’s 
reading diary when this is done. We do provide other work on various learning platforms that 
can be accessed on the internet. Your child has been given the login details. If you need a 
replacement copy of these, please let us know. 
 
We will continue to have two PE sessions per week on Mondays and Thursdays. Please ensure 
that your child has their school PE kit in school on these days. A reminder that our school PE 
kit is a white T-shirt, black shorts and black pumps. If your child wears tights, please ensure 
that they have a pair of socks with their PE kit.  
 
As the weather gets warmer, your child may need sun protection for our outdoor learning 
sessions. Please could you provide your child with sun cream and I a sun hat. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
Miss C Tomlinson and Mr. M Cowell 


